
Safeguarding for the website 

 

At Bordon Infant School, we are committed to the safeguarding of all the children in our care. 
 
If you are worried, anxious or are concern about a child or something a child or and adult has said, 
please talk to our Headteacher Matt Greenhalgh or one of our Assistant Headteachers Anne-Marie 
Kennedy or Diana Cross. 
 
You can come in to talk to us or contact us through the school office 
adminoffice@bordon-inf.hants.sch.uk 
01420 472358 
  
If you feel the child is in immediate danger please call 999. 
 
Hampshire Children’s Services 
Monday to Thursday 8.30am to 5pm 
Friday 8.30am to 4.30pm, phone 0300 555 1384 
At all other times, contact the out-of-hours service, phone 0300 555 1373 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/socialcareandhealth/childrenandfamilies/safeguardingchildren/childprot
ection/reportingabuse 
 
NSPCC 
Phone 0808 800 5000 
Or through online reporting 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/reporting-abuse/report/ 
 
Crime stoppers 
can be contacted anonymously 0800 555 111 
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/keeping-safe/child-neglect 
 
 
If you are reading this and have any hesitation it is best to say something, we are here to listen and 
help. 
 
Designated Safeguarding Lead for the school is Matt Greenhalgh 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads for the school are Anne-Marie Kennedy and Diana Cross 
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